
 
 
 

 

The meetings were originally scheduled to begin at ten o’clock, but 

the time was changed to 11:00 since members from Elko would 

have to leave by at least 5:30 to get to Fallon on time.  The purpose 

of the change is to make it easier for all members to attend the 

meetings and thus increase attendance.  The first meeting using the 

new schedule was in December.  Members in attendance came 

from Fallon, Fernley, Lovelock, Yerington, Carson City, and one 

from Elko.  Meetings will be held on Saturday and all three bodies 

will open in full-form with a lunch break between meetings.   

 

The January meeting in Lovelock was very well attended with all 

officer’s stations filled.  This meeting also included members from 

Winnemucca and three from Elko. 

  

 
                     Fallon York Rite Bodies December meeting 
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GRAND COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

Sir Knights, 
Sir Knights, 

 

  The Companions and Sir Knights in Fallon have devised a way to 

hopefully increase participation amongst its members that are 

spread out over a vast area in Northern Nevada. For the second half 

of this Chivalric year, they will work under a “roving” Charter 

granted through dispensation. This is new territory in an attempt to 

allow the smaller Constituent bodies to survive and thrive. At the 

Southwest York Rite Conference this past November, Grand 

Encampment mentioned the idea of roving Charters and the 

possibility of making it a part of their Constitution.  

  The following article was contributed by SK Mike Fuhlendorf, 

GJW. 

 

Thank you for your service to Templary. 

In the name of our Blessed Emmanuel, may Peace be with You. 

 

Courteously, 

SK Kevin McCans, KTCH 

Grand Commander 

 

  The heads of the Fallon York Rite bodies as well as the heads of 

the grand bodies and the three Jurisprudence committees have 

worked hard over the past several months to put in to affect a plan 

that allows the bodies to move their charters from Fallon to 

Lovelock and to Winnemucca.   
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